
Sent: Sunday, January 27, 2013 3:17 PM 
To: Sen. Cathy Giessel; Sen. Fred Dyson; Sen. Peter Micciche; Sen. Click Bishop; Sen. Lesil McGuire; Sen. 
Anna Fairclough; Sen. Hollis French 
Subject: HB 80, SB 29 - No to pollution from cruise ships 
 
Dear Senators, 
Respectfully we ask that you not allow mixing of Alaska's clean offshore waters with cruise ship 
dumping.  Alaskans deserve better than this SB 29 and HB 80.  We addressed this issue a few years ago. 
Gov. Parnell is hurting Alaska by allowing this to occur. We say no to pollution - the solution is not 
dilution.  thank you, 
 
Diane and michael McBride 
 
-- 
Diane and Michael McBride 
Kachemak Bay Wilderness Lodge 
PO Box 956, China Poot Bay 
Homer, Alaska 99603  USA 
 
(907)235-8910 
www.alaskawildernesslodge.com 
 

http://www.alaskawildernesslodge.com/

